
Stateline 4-H Club 
May 2021 Monthly Report

IT’S SHOWTIME!! The Stateline 4-H Club had 10 members participate at the Barber 
County Spring Show. They were Callen Corr (beef), Braelyn Durham-Hacker (sheep), Jeslin 
Durham-Hacker (sheep), Brayden Duvall (beef & sheep), Bryce Duvall (beef & sheep), Jancey 
Goodno (goats), Janda Goodno (goats), Breckyn Hiltner (pigs), Eliza Liggenstoffer (goats), and 
Neil Liggenstoffer (goats). Breckyn Hiltner also participated at a pig jackpot in Colby, KS. Our 
monthly meeting was held May 16, 2021 at the Hardtner Community Center. Roll call was 
answered by what is your favorite summer garden veggie or fruit? Leader, Amanda Corr, told 
members about Geology Field Trips and reminded members that the Barber County Fair will be 
July 22-25. Community service ideas & Club Tour were discussed and if anyone had any classes 
or event ideas to help celebrate the 100th Barber County Fair. It was announced that our next 
meeting will be June 13, 2021. We also had 4 members complete the YQCA Certification that 
was hosted by Barber County Extension Agent Justin Goodno. Members included Callen Corr, 
Jancey Goodno, Janda Goodno & Breckyn Hiltner. Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr 
Stateline 4-H Reporter
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